
VICTOR M. LOZADA ^P
2521 Woodhull Avenue
Bronx, New York 10469

(917)673-0164

April 30,2008

New York Woodwork Inc.
1259 Atlantic Avenue
Brooklyn, NY 11216
Attention: David

Dear David,
:..'...;

I am writing to you in order to formally thank you for the excellent work you
have provided in the remodeling of my home. You have always been straight
forward in your assessments which can only mean that you are a man of your
word, and that is really something special in mis day in age. You not only do
good work, but the materials that you use are first rate.

David, I am truly a satisfied customer, but more important, you and your wife
have become fast friends to Maciel and myself and we consider you a friend of
the family.

David, I can't thank you enough, it has been a real pleasure. I will be sure to
recommend you every chance I get.

Sincer


